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I was shocked at the cruelty suffered by kangaroos targeted by the unsustainable commercial 

industry, which has been ignored for too long but which thanks to AJP NSW Team has been shown 

all over the world! I am writing from Italy to ask to protect the kangaroos, you are a great nation 

and you must be the example for a better and fairer world. Thank you for your consideration. 


